	From: David Geiser <dgeiser@merlonegeier.com>

To: Dick Ahrons <ahrons@alum.mit.edu>

Subject: RE: Monument Design


Dick
Merlone Geier give permission to install the IEEE Historical Milestone plaque within the location of the Shockley Lab Memorial Site in accordance with the final design for the monument.
David E. Geiser, AIA
Managing Director
Design & Construction
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